Canadian Julp and PaperAssoctation

51l ST. CATHERINE STREET WEST

TEL. UPTOWN 1346

CABLE ADDRESS 'PAPERPULP"

MONTREAL
ASSOCIATION;,

July 16, 1927.

Mr. Wilfred Bovey,
MeGill University,
Montreal.

Dear Mr. Bovey,

Referring back to your
letter of July 6th., in which you advise thst
you have been in communication with the secretary
of the International Brotherhood of Paper Makers
regarding the question of teaching papermaking
technigue at MeGill, I am sending you herewith
& copy of the July issue of the "Paper Makers'
Journal”, in which you will find an article
explaining more fully the project which the
Brotherhood of Paper Makers have in view.

Yours very truly,

CANADIAN PULP & PER ASSOCIATION.

Tl ot 12ek

Secretary.




